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Dear Mr. smith,
Thank you for your inguiry. You can read the IS iplete det egarding
the recall on the mModel 600 through the front f our wehsite or

through the link below:

http: //www. remington. com/Safety_ Modification ogﬁamfﬁ htm

recall, however there are
r to determine if the

if the recall has
take advantage of

It appears that your firearm is included
markings noted on the website that you ca
recall has been taken care of on your fireab
heen taken care of, we s5till strongly recommend‘t
the safety Modi fication Program. If vou £)
please contact us at 1-800-243-9700 or
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